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NTU Endorses Heller’s Calls for “Supercommittee” Transparency 

(Washington DC) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) welcomed the National Taxpayers Union’s (NTU) endorsement of his efforts to increase the transparency of the Joint Committee on Deficit Reduction. 
“I’m pleased to welcome NTU’s effective grassroots advocates in our efforts to push for open and transparent meetings. The ‘Supercommittee’ is responsible for making historic decisions that will affect Americans for years to come. Opening the process to the American people is an important step to creating a workable plan that will address our budget crisis and set the foundation to restore confidence in our economy. Congressional leadership and the ‘Supercommittee’ should listen to the growing calls for a process that is open and accountable to the public,” said Senator Heller.   

In a letter sent to lawmakers on Capitol Hill today, NTU urged members of the Senate and House of Representatives to push for passage of S. 1501 and H.R. 2796 as well as take other steps toward making the Committee as transparent as possible.

Sen. Heller introduced S. 1501, the Budget Control Joint Committee Transparency Act, on August 2nd.  This legislation requires that all proceedings of the Joint Committee on Deficit Reduction be open to the public and available for television broadcast. Rep. Vern Buchanan introduced similar legislation in the House as H.R. 2796.  

Additionally, Senator Heller wrote to each member of the “Supercommittee” as well as Senate leadership asking that they require transparent and open meetings.  

NTU’s letter of endorsement is attached. 

###

